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NEWSLETTER #03  
 

 
AUG’S BLOG 
Visitation Family, 
 
Your children continue to do a great job in acclimating to the 
“new normal”.  It is obvious that these students missed being 
back at school with their friends and teachers.  It is so good to 
have them back in the building. 
 
Friday is “Patriot Day” in remembrance of 9/11. Students may 
be out of uniform and wear red, white and blue or USA themed 

clothing.  On all out of uniform days, if a child does not have a themed item, just wear Visi spirit wear.  
Our PTO will be providing popsicles that day for all students!  Talk to your older children about the 
significance of this day. 
 
Picture Day is next Wednesday, Sept. 16th. Students may be out of uniform for pictures, all out of 
uniform rules apply. Students will take off masks when it is their turn and be 6 feet away from the 
photographer.  
 
REMINDERS:  
AM Carpool- You can begin arriving at 7:45 a.m.  Traffic gets very heavy after 8:00 a.m. 
PM Carpool- Carpool #2 please do not arrive before 3:00 p.m.  We just do not have room in the 
parking lot for early arrivals. 
Lunches- Please make sure your young child can open up what you pack for them. If they can’t perhaps 
you could put a small tear in the fruit snacks, cheese stick, chips, etc. before packing them.  Several 
parents are packing ranch dip in “Bento” type box/organizer plastic lunch boxes.  Children do not keep 
these organizer boxes flat, so that ranch dip gets all over the other food.  Show your child how to open 
and close all items. Please pack your child 2 napkins; one for their desk/table and one to wipe their 
mouths. Pack any needed utensils. 
Forgotten Lunches: If your child forgets their lunch, we have box lunches.  Children need to learn how 
to handle small issues like a forgotten lunch.  Please do not deliver forgotten lunches to school.  We will 
feed them!!  Remember as parents, do not take the small problems away from the children, instead let 
them learn how to handle the problems. 
 
Air Conditioning Update: Thanks again to Brian Horvath’s team at PCI and Jerry Ward’s team at CSK. 
We only have the 6th grade left to air condition!  It is amazing how much more we can get from 
students when they are cool in class!  Great appreciation to the families who donated individual units to 
the junior high (rooftop unit comes in December). 
 
Please continue to make Sunday mass a part of your weekend routine.  Our masses are at 4:00 p.m. on 
Saturday and 7:30 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. on Sunday.  You can also stream them on our parish website 
at olvisitation.org. 
 
Please continue to pray for the health of our students and staff! 
 
Keep the faith,  

 
 
 
IMPORTANT DOCUMENTS 
Last week, 4 forms were attached to the newsletter. If you have not already done so, please complete 
and return the Family Forms Acknowledgement sheet tomorrow. 
 
Also, two paper forms were sent home last week: Emergency Medical Authorization (orange) and 
Income form (blue).  Please return those to school immediately. These forms are extremely important 
and we must receive it from everyone. 

 

 Important Dates: 
     

  9/16 ......... Picture Day 
  9/11 ......... Patriot Day - Out of Uniform 
10/16 ......... No School, Teacher In-service 
 
 Absent/Tardy: 347-2231 
 Preschool Absent: 347-4450 
 Early Dismissal: note to teacher 
 Aftercare: 371-0371 
 

http://olvisitation.org/


 
COOK’S CURRICULUM CORNER 
Our first week went extremely well for students and teachers. It has been a big adjustment for everyone! 
I am so proud of both students and teachers. The first two weeks, our teachers have been spending a lot 
of time building relationships and getting to know students. Teachers spent their in-service time looking 
for and sharing creative ways to connect with students and to help them get to know each other as well. 
Check out pictures of these activities on our social media pages! Follow our social media pages on 
Facebook, Instagram and Twitter using the name @visitationcincy. We share pictures on a weekly and 
sometimes daily basis. It is always fun to see your own kids in action! 
 
https://www.factmonster.com/ is a great resource for students in grades K-8 to use for homework help. 
The site provides help in all subjects, as well as games students can play to practice concepts. This site 
is a great resource when researching subjects. The content is written in age appropriate language and is 
easy to understand for elementary students.    
 
 
REDIKER: All Rediker issues, primary email changes or primary household phone number changes 
should be emailed to rediker@olvisitation.org. 
 
 
SCHOOL PSYCHOLOGIST 
I am hoping that everyone had a wonderful first week and Labor Day 
holiday! This week, we are going to kick off a series called “Wellness 
Wednesday.” This will be based off of the National Wellness Institute's 
wellness wheel. This “wheel” consists of 6 different domains that 
encourage the active pursuit of a well-rounded lifestyle. Each week I 
will highlight one of the domains by sharing the definition, examples 
and an activity. I invite you to join me in pursuing wellness! 
 
If you are interested in more information about wellness, check out the National Wellness Institute 
website: https://nationalwellness.org/resources/six-dimensions-of-wellness/  
 
 
OTHER SCHOOL NEWS 
Chromebooks:  Due to covid-19, Chromebooks are on backorder.  We are not sure if we will have any 
extra Chromebooks to send home this year. We will send an update regarding Chromebook loaners by 
October 1st. 
 
Cafeteria Helpers:  Volunteers that are helping in the back, please arrive at 10:30.  Those volunteers 
helping wipe tables and open items, please arrive at 10:45.  Cafeteria helpers should check in at the 
kitchen doors and get their temperature taken. 
 
Band:  The Visitation Viking Band is back, with a few minor adjustments. Please see the attached flyer 
about our 2020 plans. Any student in grades 5-8 with previous band experience may sign up to 
participate using this google doc form. Band rehearsals will begin the week of September 21. 
Registration deadline is this Friday.  
 

Picture Day:  Our picture day will be Wednesday, September 16th.  Students may 
come out of uniform. Regular out of uniform rules apply. Masks will be removed for 
the picture.  Order forms are coming home today. You can send in the order with your 
student on picture day or you can order online at mylifetouch.com, using our picture 
day ID: EVT27BQD4. 

The retake day will be on Thursday, November 5th.  The 3 year old preschool class will have their 
pictures taken on Thursday, November 5th. 
 
Art Department:  Each year The Cincinnati Art Museum engages young artists to display their artwork 
at our 10x10 Teen Art Expo. The Cincinnati Art Museum is looking for teen volunteers to help plan the 
2021 Teen Art Expo! Applications are due on September 21st.  Link to apply! 
 
 
CHURCH CHATTER 
The archdiocese is doing a new prayer initiative from now until January 1st, which is the national day 
of prayer. All schools and parishes are encouraged to participate.  If every Catholic would pray for 1 
extra minute a day, it would equal 1 million hours of prayer - pretty neat if we unified our prayers for 
peace, justice and goodwill. 

https://www.factmonster.com/
mailto:rediker@olvisitation.org
https://nationalwellness.org/resources/six-dimensions-of-wellness/
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PTO and SPIRITWEAR 
Don’t forget to get your PTO’s Lucky Bucks!  This is our ONLY fall fundraiser.  NEW THIS YEAR: 
We will have a $300 1st Place Winner, a $200 2nd Place Winner, and a $100 3rd Place Winner every 
last Friday in September and October.  The student who sells the most Lucky Bucks tickets will win 
$100!!  Tickets are $20 per ticket or 3 tickets for $50.  Tickets can be purchased on-line at: https://my-
site-101719.square.site/    Please see attached flyer for details. 
 
We are still in need of a homeroom rep for Mrs. Cobb.  Please sign up using the signup genius below. 
https://m.signupgenius.com/#!/showSignUp/60B0E4FABAB28A20-homeroom2 
 
Spiritwear Shop: This year, the Spiritwear shop will be online only. Go to this 
link http://visispiritwear.weebly.com/shop-school-uniform.html or visit our website under Get Involved, 
Spiritwear. 
 
 
VAC 
VAC Meeting: There will be a VAC meeting to kick off the school year Thursday 9/17 at 8:30 PM in 
the Pavilion.  New faces always welcome and there will be some good food! PLEASE JOIN US!! 
 
Gaiter Order Form:  Visitation Athletic Club will be selling gaiters for the use at sporting events or at 
school. These will be delivered to your child's homeroom. Orders will not be filled unless payment is 
received. A secondary order has already been placed due to high 
demand.  https://forms.gle/VE8LVXTkdRssDAi79 
 
Buddy Cards:  ONLY $10.00 EACH - 14 deals per card - Buy one large pizza, get a large cheese pizza 
FREE! Multiple orders can be redeemed at once. The card expires 12 months after the first use. All 
proceeds benefit the Our Lady of the Visitation Athletic Club. All collections will go through school in 
an envelope to Shelly Saupe by October 21. Please write checks to VAC or Exact Cash. ALL ORDERS 
and TSHIRTS WILL BE COMPLETE AND DELIVER TO STUDENTS BY MID NOVEMBER. Any 
questions, please contact ssaupe@zoomtown.com. 
 

GH SCHOOL NEWS HI
Elder High School:  Please see the attached flyer for Elder’s upcoming Admission Events. 
 
Elder Financial Aid & Scholarship Information Night will be on Thursday, September 17, 6:00pm. We 
will discuss our robust financial aid & scholarship program, including how to apply for these funds. We 
will be happy to answer any questions that you may have! 
 
Mercy McAuley High School:  Please see the attached flyer about our Admission events. 

Mount Notre Dame:  Please see the attached flyer about out Information Nights. 
 
Ursuline Academy:  Please see the attached flyers about our Virtual Information Nights and Financial 
Aid Information Night. 
 
 
GENERAL REMINDERS 

• If your child will be absent from school or tardy, a phone call is required by 8:30 a.m. 
The direct phone numbers to report a student absent or tardy are: 

• K-8:  347-2231 
• Preschool: 347-4450 

 
• If your child needs to leave school early, a note written by a parent must be given to the 

student’s homeroom teacher at the start of that same day. 
 

• For school closings and delays due to inclement weather, Our Lady of the Visitation will 
follow Three Rivers Local School District. 
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